
 

                                      
 

 
 

 

Weekly 
October 29, 2018 

 
VFW Post 5337 

3705 Pulaski Hwy. 
Abingdon, Maryland 21009 

410-676-4456 
Email vfwpost5337@verizon.net 

On the Web at   -   http://www.vfw5337.com 

On Facebook  at - https://www.facebook.com/vfw5337/ 
 
 

Mark Your Calendars for Upcoming Events 

 

Please see the Information below or Open the Attached Files 
for more Details and Photos  

       

Note - Some Dates may have Changed from Previous Notices 

The Post Canteen Schedule 
 Tuesday – Friday open at 5:00 pm 

      Saturday at 11:30 am 
Sunday & Monday - Closed 

VFW and Auxiliary meeting the 2nd Monday of each month at 7:00 pm 

 

mailto:vfwpost5337@verizon.net
http://www.vfw5337.com/
https://www.facebook.com/vfw5337/


 

 

NOTICE- VFW Members 
 

Change of VFW meeting date in November 

 

 
 

Post Commander Shawn Boos is rescheduling the November 12
th

 

VFW Post meeting to November 5
th

 

 
The Veterans Day holiday is observed on November 12

th
  

This will allow people to enjoy and celebrate the holiday and long weekend 
 
 

 
 

House Committee 
 

Meeting is scheduled for Thursday, November 1st at 6:30 pm 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

______________________ 



 

                                         

HARFORD COUNTY MEMORIAL VFW POST 5337  

AUXILIARY 

2 Night Stay (for 2)  

 and $40 Gift Certificate Toward Dinner      
    Complimentary tea at 3:00 every day in the Dining Room      

 From Nov. 23, 2018 to Dec. 31, 2019                                                                                     

 

Dunes Manor Hotel - Ocean City, Maryland        

                      Ocean Front - 28
th

 Street   

Drawing November 02, 2018 

Proceeds Benefit VFW/AUX Programs 

 

Donation $5.00 each ticket 

See Jane, Leola for Tickets   

_______________________ 



                                  

Only a few weeks remaining  

 Bar Bingo November 17th 
  

7:00 PM in the Post Canteen 
Also Available > Food, Snacks, Drinks 

___________________________________ 

 

 

 

The Maryland Lottery Games  
Are now at the Post Home 

Stop in to see friends and play  
Our new Lottery Games  

_____________________________________________________ 
                        

 

 

 

 



Mark Your Schedules 

Regular VFW and Auxiliary Meetings, Second Mondays, each month at 7:00 pm 

 

 Nov 12 – VFW meeting Moved to November 5th – 7:00 pm 

 

__________________________________________ 

 

District 5 – District Meeting Schedule  

__________________________________________ 

 

Auxiliary Bingo – Thursday, November 1st – 10:00 am 

House Committee Meeting – Thursday, November 1st – 6:30 pm 

Shrimp Dinner – Friday, November 2nd – 5 - 8 pm 

  Regular VFW Meeting – November 5th – 7 pm 

Bar Bingo – Saturday, November 17th (7 – 9pm) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                           

 

__________________________________ 

 

 



Beginning November 1st 

The Auxiliary is once again sponsoring the  

Giving Tree Program 

For Children in the community 

Please stop by the Post Home after November 1
st
 and take a tag for gifts for 

these children 

 

 

Please, Gifts need to be back in the Post by December 15th 



Members (Under the Weather) 

No Report 

_____________ 

 

Deceased 

 

Jim Carruth – Past Post Commander (10-16-2018) 

 
 

 

Keep our ill and deceased brothers and sisters in your thoughts and prayers 
 

If you know of an ill member, email or call the post and we will add their name to the ill list. 

Post Email   vfwpost5337@verizon.net 

Post Telephone Number   410-676-4456 

____________________________ 

 

 

 

VFW Post 5337 – Auxiliary Bingo 

First Thursday of Each Month   

Starting at 10AM 

Next Auxiliary Bingo – Thursday, November 1st, 2018 

__________________________________________ 

mailto:vfwpost5337@verizon.net


 

Mark your Calendars 

 

 
Veterans-Resource-Fair---November-10-2018 

Please open the attached document  

  
  

The commission is looking for volunteers to help 
with the event.  

The "Point of Contact" is Cindy Smith 

serviceofficer.vfw5337@gmail.com  
 

_________________________________ 
 
 

Please Note:  
 

The service officer website for VFW Post 5337 has moved to 
mdvfwoutreach.org 

 

 



 

__________________________________________ 



Friday – November 2nd 
5 to 8 pm 

or  
Until sold out 

Steamed Shrimp Dinner 
FF & Coleslaw 

 

                                                                       

 Signup sheet in the post hall 

_____________________________________________________________ 

Tuesday October 30th – Pool League Night 

Chili Loaded Baked Potatoes – 5 to 8 pm 

Everyone is welcome 

 

 



                
VFW Post 5337 

Veterans Day - Dinner 
Friday – November 9th from 5 to 7pm 

THANK YOU 

for your 

SERVICE! 

 

Chicken Joanna, bread & desert 

No Cost to Veterans 

All others $8.00 

 

 

Please use the sign-up sheet in the post hall 

So we can plan for how many meals will be needed 

 

Call the post home (410-676-4456) with any questions 

-------------------------------------------------- 



Harford County Memorial VFW Post 5337 

  Auxiliary 

        Christmas Tea 
Abingdon VFW Post Home 

3705 PULASKI HWY - Abingdon, MARYLAND 

            
Saturday, December 15, 2018 

1:00 to 4:00 PM 

Donation: $30.00 – Only 50 tickets available 

For ticket reservation or additional information contact: 

Jane Valdivia   410-937-2574             

                             Raffle, 50/50, Chinese Auction 

All are Welcome 

                                All Proceeds Benefit Veteran’s Programs          

--------------------------------------------------------------- 



 

Auxiliary News 

Welcome New Auxiliary Members 

 

Exciting news for our auxiliary!  

 

Anyone that pays their annual dues before November 15th will be entered in a drawing 
for a Free Life Membership!  We are currently at 90.5%.  Let's get our membership up 
to 100% 
  
Thank you  
Patricia Geisendaffer 
Membership Chairperson 

 

Please Read - Scam 

 

 

Hello Patricia, 
 

It has come to the attention of National Headquarters that members are receiving a letter signed by 

various well-known members asking for a large amount of money. Please be aware that this 

letter is a SCAM! We know members in the Department of Kentucky have received this letter.  
 

If you receive this letter, please DO NOT respond in any way.  
 

Please contact National Headquarters at 816-561-8655 if you have any questions. 
 

Thank you, 
 

VFW Auxiliary National Headquarters 
 

 



 

October 2018 Auxiliary District 5 Meeting 

State President Dr. Joyce Thomas with Auxiliary presidents 

 

 

 

 

We are also on the Web 

At 

http://www.VFW5337.com 

FIND US ON FACEBOOK  

https://www.facebook.com/vfw5337/   

http://www.vfw5337.com/
https://www.facebook.com/vfw5337/

